
Hi, my name is Katie. I've 
been working for Jump! since 
the spring of 2017. I have 
coached gymnastics on and 
off over the past decade, as 
well as worked in amazing 
day care centers. I'm 
passionate about gymnastics 
and even more passionate 

about learning. I received my Child 
Development Associates in February and am 
in school working on more Early Childhood 
units. I look forward to seeing your smiling 
faces and getting to know your families.  

 
- Katie Seraphin 


